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                                    18 September 2024 
Open Evening 2023 – Thursday 28th September – 5:30pm – 8pm 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We are delighted to invite you to Ernulf Academy on Thursday 28th September for our annual Open Evening. During 
this time, you will be able to attend a short presentation given by our Principal Mr Neesam, before having an 
opportunity to tour the school in small groups with our scholar guides. The tour will enable you to visit subject areas 
in our school as well as other key areas of interest such as the canteen, SEND cabin and library area. It is a great 
opportunity to ask questions to members of staff and the student guides also. 
 
To enable us to offer you the best experience possible on the evening, we will be running our Principal’s presentation 
at the following times: 5:30pm, 6:15pm and 7:00pm. Tours will follow after each presentation with current Ernulf 
scholar guides.  

 
Please confirm your attendance by booking a slot using the following link or QR code. 
https://forms.office.com/e/nX4T21xJn2 
 

Open Evening arrival registry information 
Upon arrival to the academy for your allocated slot there will be QR codes to register you and your attendees before 
your entry onto school site. The registry QR codes will be set up in primary school zones outside the front of the 
academy that will be clearly labelled. To facilitate enough car parking space on the evening, we will open the 
caretaker’s entrance to the school and provide parking on the playground area. This will be co-ordinated by a marshal 
on the gate. 
 
For those of you unable to attend our Open Evening, the Academy’s information booklet will be online and available 
to access from our website. We also have a transition section on our website which contains some valuable resources 
to help support transition to Ernulf. It will be updated during the year, so please do revisit it regularly to find further 
updates in preparation for your child starting Year 7 in September 2024.  
 
In the meantime, I am pleased to share some key dates for our transition process this academic year which are as 
follows:  
 
•Deadline for Applications – Tuesday 31st October 2023  
• National Offer Date – Friday 1st March 2024 
• Year 6 Parent/Carer Information Evening – Monday 1st July 2024 
• Transition Days for Year 6 Students at Ernulf Academy – Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd July 2024 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Ernulf Academy.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs O. Burton 
Head of Transitions  
Ernulf Academy 

http://www.astreaernulf.org/
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